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09/07/2024  00:42:582024/2517/P OBJ Alan Selwyn The Belsize Society objects to this application: 

Insufficient details given. Though unclear it appears the original window design is being replaced by an 

inappropriate design and type. The limited drawings do not indicate the windows in the context of the whole 

elevation, which is vital in determining this application. They do indicate significant architectural value in the 

existing fenestrations with multiple small high level panes over casements which appear to relate to the 

windows above and to similar examples in the street. The proposed large uninterrupted glazed units appear 

disproportionate, modern and unrelated to the windows above and appear inappropriate in relation to the 

limited area of the existing building shown. There is no detailing of the design of the new units.  Due to the lack 

of information and the apparently damaging changes to this building's main street elevation in the 

conservation area this application should be refused.
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